Victoria medical practice
ZERO TOLERANCE POLICY
Staff should be able to come to work without fear of violence, abuse or harassment from patients or their relatives. Victoria Medical Practice takes a zero tolerance approach to violence and aggression in the workplace.
We believe that everyone has a right to feel safe from violence or verbal abuse.Therfore we take any acts of violence, verbal aggression or intimidation very seriously.

Acts of violence will be reported to the police and persons involved will be removed from the practice list. Verbal aggression (including shouting and swearing) may be treated in the same way as acts of violence. Otherwise a warning will be issued and if the behaviour is repeated then the patient will be removed from the practice list.
All practice staff can report problems and this includes aggression or swearing over the phone.

Under the 1974 Health and Safety at Work etc Act employers have a duty to protect the health, safety and welfare of staff members.

We take complaints about our work, staff and levels of service very seriously. If you are not satisfied, please follow the process for raising a formal complaint. A member of staff can assist you about the procedure.

We appreciate your co-operation.
